
 

 

 

2 July 2020  

 

Dear Parents / Caregivers of Year 1 

NOTIFICATION OF STAFFING REDEPLOYMENT 

I would like to personally advise parents of students in year 1 that term 3 will 

see some staffing changes. 

Mr Hutchinson who has recently returned from teaching in Nepal and has been 

teaching in year 1, will now move to jointly lead year 2 with Mrs Schick.   

It is with great enthusiasm that Mrs Wei and Mrs Bowers will take up a job-share 

position in year 1.  They will teach 3 day and 2 days respectively per week.  Both 

ladies have had previous teaching and relieving time at Elim Christian College  

and I have no doubt that the students will see a seamless transition as they begin 

Term 3.  

I know you will join me in thanking Mr Hutchinson for his great work in year 1 

during this term since we returned from lockdown. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Murray Burton MNZM 

Principal 

  

 


